
   

 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE  

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Tuesday, January 18, 2022 
 
Contact: Permanent Secretary  
Kingstown, St. Vincent and the Grenadines  
 

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY FOR REGISTERED NURSING  
 
 

All Registered Nurses enrolled with the General Nursing Council (GNC) of St. Vincent and the 

Grenadines and who are interested in employment with the Ministry of Health, Wellness and the 

Environment are asked to report urgently to the Permanent Secretary at the Ministry of Health; 

commencing today Tuesday, January 18
th

 between the hours 8:00am- 4:00pm.  

 

All applicants are asked to bring the following documents: 

 

Letter of application 

Initial registration with the GNC 

Current licence with the GNC 

Birth certificate  

Marriage certificate if applicable 

Vaccine certificate (Covid-19)  

All academic and other relevant certificates. 
 
For further information, please call 457-2587. 
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